
 

 

The Forward Leading IPA as your Social Care Network Lead 
The Forward Leading IPA (FLIPA) is submitting proposals to the DOH Social Care Network 
(SCN) Request for Applications for both the Finger Lakes and Central New York Regions. 
Why should your organization support FLIPA? 
 
FLIPA is Experienced. A successful SCN will need to engage partners quickly and 
operationalize requirements efficiently. FLIPA has the experience and expertise needed to 
succeed in our proposed service regions: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
FLIPA’s Proposal Creates Efficiency of Scale. FLIPA has developed relationships and 
contracts across both the Finger Lakes and Central NY Regions that currently support key 
aspects of the SCN; universal screening for social care needs, person-centered navigation 
and connection to resources are part of the fabric of FLIPA. Streamlining of existing 
network-wide standards of care, workflows, and processes allows more funding to flow to 
the organizations in the communities who need it most and are doing the work of 
supporting individuals. The proposal to support both regions also reduces the overhead for 
operations, including resources for vendors, contractors, content expertise, and resources 
for clinical support and supervision.  

For more information or to talk about partnering on this 
important work, reach out to Patricia McMahon,  

Executive Director at pmcmahon@forwardleadingipa.org 
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